TO: Jackson County Chronicle

FROM: Melrose Area Swimming Pool

RE: Article for the Chronicle

MELROSE AREA SWIMMING POOL RECEIVES DONATIONS

The Melrose Area Swimming Pool received numerous donations and memorials during the 1st Quarter of 2016 totaling \$935.00:

In Memory Of:	Donation By:
Donald Sawyer	Friends of Don Sawyer
	Brenda Heuer
	Don & Rita Lycke
	Eric & Lisa Nordstrom
	Joyce Blaken
	Connie & LeRoy Craig
	Dave Pfaff
	Mark & Sherry Johnson
	Joel & Sheryl Gilbertson
	Loraine Busse
	Winston Zeman
	Duane & Cheryl Goodenough
	Dwaine & Ruth Busse
	Russell & Diane Sacia
Mae Olson	Dwaine & Ruth Busse
Wanda Wortman	Kathy Young
	LeRoy & Connie Craig
	Don & Rita Lycke
Mike Jones	Mark & Sherry Johnson
Lorraine Thill	Elizabeth Harebo
	Brenda Heuer
	Loraine Busse
Marcie Stetzer	Joyce Blaken & Linda Berg
Charlene Eggum	Debra L. Peterson

Special thanks to the Friends of Melrose for its \$200 donation, the Town of Irving for its \$100 donation and the Melrose Satellites 4-H Club for its \$100 donation.

The Melrose Area Pool appreciates all donations and memorials! Without the continued support of the Community, the Pool would be unable to sustain itself.

Peggy Stoen Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Village of Melrose